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November 29, 1984

Mr. John Adams
Executive Director
Natural Resources Defense Council, Inc.
122 East 42nd Street
New York, New York 10168
Dear Mr. Adams:

I have received and reviewed your new consumer guide,
A Citizen's Handbook on Groundwater Protection. Of course, 
I, too, share NRDC's concern about this resource.

you send your literature to twoI can recommend that 
sources in New Mexico:

Rio Grande Chapter 
The Sierra Club 
P.0. Box 37199 
Albuquerque, NM 87176

Project Lighthawk 
1709 Paseo de Peralta 
Santa Fe, NM 87501

I am not very active with either of these organizations, 
nor do I know any of the people there. However, they might 
be interested in promoting this project. Please send things 
directly to them rather than through me.

Very sincerely yours,

Eliot Porter
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